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The Buell Foundation is accepting applications via email for the May 15, 2020 grant cycle. Following are suggestions to prepare applications and attachments for submission. 
One vs. Multiple Emails

· It is preferable to include all files for the application in one email; however the size of files may be such that the email will not be accepted. In this case attach the files of your application in two or more emails. 
· When using more than one email the subject line should include your organization name, May 2020 Grant Application, and 1of X (where X is the number of emails you are sending) for each email (e.g. ABC Organization May 2020 Application 1 of 3). This will help Buell Foundation staff to track and know that all files you intended to send have been received. 

Document Naming

· Please include your organization name (or acronym) as the first part of the name of each file. Then follow with the content of the file (e.g. ABC Organization Narrative, ABC Organization Balance Sheet 03.30.2020, ABC Organization Sources of Income Table, etc.). 

Document Format: It is preferable that documents are submitted in PDF format. This helps ensure your documents maintain their intended formatting and can be viewed on any operating system. 

· If you are unable to save your documents in PDF format please submit your application in the file format you have available. If the staff of the Buell Foundation has questions you will be contacted about finding a way to convert the file to an accessible format. 
· Newer versions of Microsoft Office allow for a file to be saved as a PDF file. In general you will choose “save as” on the file menu. After choosing a location to save and name of your document, use the “save as type” dropdown to choose “PDF.” This should work for Word, Excel, and PowerPoint documents. Further information can be found here: Microsoft Office Instructions to Save or Convert a document to PDF 
· If you are using other applications to generate your application https://www.freepdfconvert.com/ is one option to convert different files to PDF format. 
File Size

· If you are experiencing problems emailing large file attachments. Consider compressing the file for free at the following site: http://www.ilovepdf.com/compress_pdf. 

Thank you for your work and the time you are taking to apply to the Buell Foundation. If submitting your application via email is not feasible, we will still be accepting paper applications by mail that are received by 5:00 on May 15.  If you have any questions, please contact your Program Officer.   

